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Chris Brown

From: Rachel Leggett <wellsnexttheseaplan@gmail.com>
Sent: 14 July 2022 10:41
Subject: Pre-submission consultation on the draft WELL-NEXT-THE-SEA Neighbourhood 

Plan 

Pre-submission consultation on the draft WELL-NEXT-THE-SEA Neighbourhood Plan (Reg 14) 
 
The draft Well-next-the-Sea Neighbourhood Plan is out for pre-submission consultation from 15th July to 
9th September 2022. 
 
We could be grateful to receive any comments you have either by email or on the online consultation 
response form.  Please find links below to the documents and the response form. 
 

 Draft Wells-next-the-Sea NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN (pre-submission version).  Or the reduced 
size low resolution version 

 DESIGN GUIDANCE AND CODES (supplementary supporting document) 
 ONLINE CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM, to give your views before 9th September 2022. 

 
There is a drop-in exhibition this week: 2pm-8pm on Friday, 15th July and 10am-6pm on Saturday, 16th 
July at Gordon Barrett Memorial Hall, Clubbs Lane, Wells.  Click here to download the flyer. 
 
All documents are linked from the Town Council website: https://wellstc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/np/  
 
Thank you. 
Rachel 
 
Rachel Leggett 
Project support, Wells-next-the-Sea Neighbourhood Plan 
Phone: 07947 615335 
Email: wellsnexttheseaplan@gmail.com 
Website: https://wellstc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/np/ 
Office hours: 8.30am-3.00pm 
 
 
 
 

 


